
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Broyles pit M-2004-028
Debbie Fletcher <darndeb@icloud.com> Fri, Aug 22, 2025 at 8:59 AM
To: DNR Amber Gibson <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

This email is to formally ask for an extension on the inspection problems cited in the inspection report and
reclamation cost estimate of the bro’s pit, M – 2004–028 until February 28th 2026.

Thank you!!
Debbie
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